PAUL S. CARUSO
37 River Rd, Phillips, ME 04966
Voice: 207-639-2100
Email: pressquote@gmail.com

August 27, 2024

Cameron Dufor

17 State House Station

32 Blossom Lane

Augusta, Maine 04333-0017
Tel: 207-287-7688

RE: Maine Freedom of Access Act Request

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing to request the following documents on the building of a BERM, the dredging of the Sandy River
and the Destruction of the Atlantic Salmon Habitat on the Number 6 Road in Phillips, ME by the Town of
Phillips. Time frame would be December 18, 2023 — August 30, 2024

1. All communications from the Town of Phillips, State and Federal Organizations, and State Rep
Michael Soboleski

2. Contact Information on any and all State inspectors that were contacted in regard to the above
mentioned violations

3. Provide a complete list of contractors who performed work for the Town of Phillips during and
after the flood event and the type of work performed (road work/instream work) by each
contractor.

4. Information on the Restoration Engineer's report on design, location and any other details
regarding the restoration of the damaged areas.

This request includes copies of every document related to the matter, regardless of the format in which the
information is stored. If the information I am requesting is on a computer somewhere, that information stored on
a computer is as much a public record as a written page in a book or stored in a filing cabinet. I would prefer
digital copies of these documents. Furthermore, if any documents contain employee personal information please
redact that portion of the document.

If you refuse to provide this information, please advise me in writing and indicate the applicable exemption to
the MFAA. Also, please state with particularity the reasons for your decision. If the exemption you are claiming
only applies to a portion of the records, please delete that portion and provide photo or digital copies of the
remainder of the records.

If you anticipate that in order to satisfy this request, "extensive use" of information technology resources or
extensive clerical or that supervisory assistance will be required, please provide a written estimate and
justification. This information is of public interest and a waiving of all fees necessary to provide this information
is requested.

I request that these records be available by September 15, 2024. If you have any questions or need more
information in order to expedite this request, please call me at 207-639-2100 or email at pressquote@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

4

Paul S Caruso



